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SPECIAL EDUCATION SERVICE CENTER
Telephone 612/348-6051 December 20, 1974

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Professor and Director, and
Professor of Medicine

University of Minnesota

Laboratory of Physiological Hyglene
School of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

Minneapolis, Minn. 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thank you for lending your support to our applicatibtn to Minnesota
Heart Association for funding for 1975-76 for our Sehool Nutrition
Education Program. I also appreciated receiving your article Progress -
in the Epidemiology and Prevention of Coronary Heart Disease. The

. article was distributed to science department staff members in several
secondary schools. I hope that through education and involvement of
students in innovative health and nutrition programs we can help
lower the risk factors apparently inherent in CHD.

I look forward to meeting with you on December 26, 1974 at 2:00 p.m.
to discuss how we in Minneapolis Public Schools can join forces with
you and your colleagues for a preventive approach to CHD. Margo Brown
nutritionist for the School Health Demonstration Project will join us
at that time.

Best wishes for the holidays.

Slncerely,

Shkirley 4 rown 4ﬂé§zf

Nutrition/ Consultant
Health Services
348-6070, 6224, 6225
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CC: Margo Brown
J. Kenney



